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Our Ref: 116/kr 

Dear Mr Smith 

Commission for Health Improvement Investigation at Gosport 
War Memorial Hospital 

Thank-you for your letter dated 6 July 2002, which we received on 9 July 2002. 
Once again, thank-you for sharing your views with CHI and for your contribution to 
this report. 

Yours sincerely 

Kellie-Anne Rehill 
Investigation Coordinator 


